
Peninsula Road - Road works:  
Stage one continued: Concrete curb & driveway placement 
Week of June 10, 2024 

Thank you for your patience as we continue to build the new infrastructure as part of the ongoing construction 
on Peninsula Road. 

You may have noticed that we have shifted from underground works to aboveground works. 
We will be starting with the process of the placement of new concrete curbs, sidewalks, and driveways.  We 
will then move onto new asphalt paving for the bike path and roadway.  Completing the works will be the new 
landscaping. 

Stage one - Concrete Driveway apron & Sidewalk placement 
Due to the nature of concrete and the time it takes to cure (reach a usable strength) we require that no vehicles 
cross the concrete for a time of 48hours. We will work with you to maintain access to your homes and your 
businesses. 

On Monday June 10th,  we will starting the process of pouring the driveway aprons & adjacent sidewalk panels 
in front of your house &/or business. 

What this means to you - you will lose access to / from your driveway for 48hours from the date the concrete 
in front of your house is poured.  Every effort will be made to open access as soon as possible. 

In most cases, you will be able to park on the opposite of the road to your house.  We will endeavor to keep 
one of the driveway access to your place of business open at all times. 

Please note the above schedule is weather dependent.  Every effort will be made to keep you appraised of 
schedule changes.   

For the latest information, please visit: https://ucluelet.ca/community/community-notices 

If you have any questions, or require further information regarding this closure, the following people will be 
available to assist you: 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation and understanding during this construction period. 

Hazelwood Construction: 
Ryan Bissenden Sue Bassett 
Construction Superintendent Project Manager 
250-713-4052 250-716-1940
rbissenden@hazelwood.ca sbassett@hazelwood.ca

District of Ucluelet: 
James MacIntosh 
Director of Engineering 
778-748-8488
jmacintosh@ucluelet.ca

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS - Delivered on June 6, 2024
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